From: Victor Toma
victor.toma@motorola.com
To: Greg Czumak
FCC Application Processing Branch

Re: FCC ID ABZ89FT7601

Applicant: Motorola Inc

Correspondence Reference Number: 9934
731 Confirmation Number: EA94737
Date of Original E-Mail: 10/04/1999

Greg,
Enclosed please find (following your questions) our answers:
1. The test report has not yet been received.

A: The test report was re-uploaded on Monday 10/18/99. However, due to the limitations on your site
regarding the size of Word documents accepted, the report had to be zipped. As there is no checkbox
selection for a .zip file, the report was uploaded under .doc selection even though it is a self extracting file,
named 9871419.exe. When executing this file, the Word document is unzipped. If you are looking for a
document with extension .doc, you are not going to find it until extracting the zip.

2. You may EITHER: comply with all of the modular approval requirements, including the modular
labelling requirement, OR you must inform us of the identity of your OEM customer, who manufactures
the smart card reader. The grant of authorization will then limit sale of the EUT to this manufacturer only,
for use in their smart card reader. Then you will not have to comply with the modular labelling
requirement.

A: We decided to try and comply with all modular requirements. The outside label that our customer will
place on their units was an oversight. We have it now. | just uploaded a .jpg file (labels.jpg) containing the
picture of the label. It is the same size, and uses same material (capton) as the FCC ID label placed on the
module, worded "Contains FCCID: ABZ89FT7601".

I believe this was the only item missing from the modular approval requirements. Please let me know if |
need to provide you any more information.

Thank you,

Victor Toma

Worldwide Smartcard Solutions Division,
Motorola

5201 Tollview Dr.

Rolling Meadows, IL 60008
847-538-0764 Fax: 847-538-5090

E-mail: victor.toma@motorola.com




